

August 20, 2020

Via Email and U.S. Mail

Planning Board Town of Hudson Attn: Brian Groth, Town Planner 12 School Street Hudson, NH 03051

RE: Hudson Logistics Center - Site Plan, Subdivision and Conditional Use

Permit Applications
Request to Defer Meeting

Dear Brian:

On behalf of the Applicant, Hillwood Enterprises, L.P., we are respectfully requesting the Board to defer further discussion and consideration of the matters above originally scheduled for public meeting on August 26, 2020, to the Board's September 9, 2020 meeting at a time and place certain. The reason for the request is due to an unexpected scheduling conflict with our fiscal impacts consultant, Judi Barrett of Barrett Planning Group LLC.

Please advise whether an Applicant representative needs to be present at the August 26, 2020 meeting. Do not hesitate to contact me with any comments, questions or concerns. Thank you for your time.

Very truly yours,

John T. Smolak, Esq.

cc: Justin Dunn, LEED AP, Hillwood (email only)

Langan (email only)

Justin L. Pasay, Esq. (email only)